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Dear committee members,

I'm writing to register that I vehemently disagree with Mr Pyne's proposed new abortion
 bill that will legalise abortion of babies right up to full term. I consider this to be
 completely unacceptable as it removes all- important safeguards for not only the babies
 but their mothers also. We need to advocate for those who are unable to speak for
 themselves and for those who may not be as well informed as possible or are under high
 levels of psychospiritual stress. Mr Pyne's previous efforts to have such a bill passed failed
 overwhelmingly for good reason....we, the people who will be bound by these laws, reject
 the arguments behind them.

I hope letters such as this will assist you in making wise decisions regarding correctly
 representing the will of the people you have been elected to govern.

Wishing you well and with kindest regards,

Eugenia Stathis. 

       

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.
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